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Senator Kroger asked:  
 
Senator KROGER—Mr Grant, how many names were in the mix of those who were 
considered for the position of head of the ICC? 
Mr Grant—I do not know that.  I was advised of the three members who were being 
proposed for appointment. 
Senator KROGER—Could you please take that on notice and provide us with the 
number of people that were considered for that position? 
… 
Senator KROGER—The number in the mix, but I would also be interested to know 
what the numbers were for the other two committee positions, whether there were 
others in the mix in considering that. 
Mr Grant—I will take it on notice because I do not know. 
 
 
Answer:  
 
The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet has advised that: 
 
The Secretaries of the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet and the 
Department of Finance and Deregulation considered a number of names for both 
the chair and members of the Independent Communications Committee. 
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